
 

 

02/21/2015 

 

To Whom IT May Concern: 

I am writing this letter to give my highest possible recommendation for Eddie S. Jackson for 

your program. I was privileged to instruct Mr. Jackson in my IT590: Legal and Ethical Issues in 

IT course during the December 16th, 2014 term. Eddie showed exceptional depth of knowledge. 

Mr. Jackson consistently submitted above average work that was demonstrative of his ability to 

research and apply complex theories to realistic scenarios. Due to his attention to detail in his 

submissions, I selected several of Mr. Jackson’s papers as examples for other students to follow. 

I was especially taken with Mr. Jackson’s work ethic and research abilities.   

Mr. Jackson’s dedication to his studies, formidable research aptitude, and cogent writing skills 

will make him an asset to any doctoral studies program. If you have any further questions with 

regard to his background or qualifications, please do not hesitate to contact me. 

Kindest regards, 

 

 

Linnea Hall, MSBA, JD 

Professor of Information Technology 

IT190, IT503, IT504, IT590 Course Lead 

Faculty Evaluator - Prior Learning Assessment 

Department C 

School of Business and Information Technology 

E-Mail: LHall2@Kaplan.EDU 
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